Welcome, Erica!
Tuesday, 09 March 2010 02:30

The Desert Moon Dancers are proud to have Erica Westwood joining the troupe. Erica comes
to us with a background in ballroom dance, and she is taking to Middle Eastern dance like she
was born to it! Look for her first performance with DMD at the Aszmara workshop and
showcase in New London, CT
on March 13th.
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